
 TOWN OF GORHAM 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Town of Gorham Town Board will hold a public hearing 

on the 15th day of May, 2024 at 7:00 p.m., at the Gorham Town Hall, 4736 South Street, Gorham, 

New York 14461 regarding the adoption of a Local Law of the Town of Gorham for the year 2024 

which would amend the Town Zoning Law to Adopt Regulations Pertaining to Solar Energy 

Systems.  The proposed regulations would include:  

 

• new definitions,  

• regulations, including permitting requirements, for Tier 1 Solar Energy Systems 

less, which include roof mounted solar energy systems or building integrated solar 

energy systems, ground mounted solar energy systems with a total solar panel 

surface area of up to 10,000 square feet that generate up to 110% of the electricity 

consumed on the lot over the previous 12 months or 110% of the electricity 

demanded by the lot, and all structures thereon, as determined by current industry 

standards and on-farm solar energy systems, 

• regulations, including permitting requirements, for Tier 2 Solar Energy Systems, 

which are ground-mounted and are not included under Tier 1 Solar Energy Systems.  

 

 Any member of the public shall be entitled to be heard upon said proposed Local Law at such 

public hearing.  Copies of said proposed Local Law are available for review at the Town of Gorham 

Town Hall, 4736 South Street, Gorham, New York 14461. 

 

This by Resolution of the Town Board of the Town of Gorham. 

 

Darby L. Perrotte, Town Clerk 


